LOWELL REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
MEETING NOTICE

LOWELL TOWN HALL
501 E. MAIN STREET
LOWELL, INDIANA

MONDAY, APRIL 23, 2018
6:00

The regular meeting of the Lowell Redevelopment Commission has been cancelled.

NOTE: This notice was posted at the Lowell Town Hall on Thursday, April 20, 2018 at 8:30
A.M., and hand-delivered and/or faxed or emailed to the following: Lowell Town Council, Town
Attorney , Department Heads, The Times, Post-Tribune, Lowell Tribune, Z-107
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